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Berkley, Laura

From: lamarbuckelew@yahoo.com
Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 11:49 AM
To: Berkley, Laura
Cc: Meginnis, Marion
Subject: [EXT] Public hearing comments 

 
 

Dear ladies and gentlemen of the Planning and Zoning Commission of Davenport: 
 
I am writing in support of the zoning changes to eliminate the option for special use permits to 
convert single family homes to duplexes in R-3 and R-4 residential areas.  
 
These homes are changed practically forever after the changes are made to make them duplexes 
and decreases the chances they would ever be owner-occupied.  Many neighborhoods in 
Davenport’s oldest areas are fragile and more conversions disrupts the stability that owner 
occupation brings.  
 
I live in a historic district neighborhood and we have several homes in our neighborhood which 
could potentially be converted. This reverses the progress to preserve and restore the architecture 
and history of our neighborhood. Davenport is unique due to the character and history of its 
oldest neighborhoods, and approving new conversions works against maintaining stability and 
protecting the character in these neighborhoods. 
 
I am asking you to please consider changing the zoning code to eliminate the option for special 
use permits to convert single family homes to duplexes in R-3 and R-4 residential areas.   
 
Thank you for your time, 
Juliana Buckelew, PhD 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


